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RESPONSE 

 North Hopkins Water District, as a non-municipal utility, files this response 

to the Kentucky Public Service Commission Case Number 2022-00363. In response 

to case number 2022-00363, the District states as follows: 

a. Since January 1, 2022, North Hopkins Water District has received 57 locate 

requests. Those requests were broken into 53 normal requests and 4 

emergency requests. 

b. North Hopkins Water District has not received any second requests normal, 

or emergency locates. 

c. Since January 1, 2022, North Hopkins Water District has responded to all 

requests within the time frame normally responding on the day we receive 

the request. 

d. Since January 1, 2022, North Hopkins Water District has not needed an 

agreement with any contractor beyond statutory time limits. 

e. Since January 1, 2022, 911 locates have been completed by North Hopkins 

Water District employees. No third-party contractors have been used. 

f. Since January 1, 2022, no records have been kept of accurate versus 

inaccurate locates. 



g. Water mains were installed without tracer wires so as built maps and 

probing are used and in rare cases excavating is utilized. 

h. Lines are located using the methods in section g. District employees will 

work with contractor during excavation and measurements are taken to 

show exact location of mains and services. We then correct on maps. 

 

 

 

Steve Oakley 

Superintendent 

North Hopkins Water District 


